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2 March, 2022
Dear Members,

Reopening of the Club and Implementation of “Vaccine Pass”

Kindly be noted that the Club will reopen on Friday 4 March. In order to provide a safe leisure
environment for members to enjoy, the staff members already have the negative results of
nucleic acid tests and also must be required to undertake and obtain the negative result of
rapid antigen test before work.

Due to the personnel shortage till now, for the food and beverage services, only Verbena Café
(G/F) will offer limited services (dine in and takeaway) from 8:00am to 5:59pm (last orders at
5:00pm) when the Club reopens. And, for the Club, it will be closed temporarily at 6:00pm
daily, including Reading Lounge and car park.

Following the latest announcement of the Government, the vigilance measures will be
implemented from Friday 4 March when the Club reopens. Those measures are the restriction
to a maximum of 2 persons per table for dine-in services and “Vaccine Pass” - all members
and guests aged 12 or above entering the Club premises or using its food & beverage facilities,
they must have received at least 1 dose of COVID-19 vaccine unless they are exempted and
pro-actively present the printed or electronic vaccination record issued by the relevant
authorities or the COVID-19 Medical Exemption Certificate.

During the epidemic, please take proper measures and always observe for your health
condition to protect yourself and your family members.

Notes:

e Forall members and guests, they are required to scan the “LeaveHomeSafe” (LHS) venue
QR code and show the scanning record when entering the Club premises or using its food
& beverage facilities, and especially for those who aged 12 or above must have received
at least 1 dose of COVID-19 vaccine unless they are exempted and pro-actively present
the printed or electronic vaccination record issued by the relevant authorities or the
COVID-19 Medical Exemption Certificate to the staff members of the Club for record.

e All sports and recreational facilities operated under the Private Recreational Leases shall
be suspended temporarily.

For further enquiries, please feel free to contact us at 2397 4311. Thank you for your
understanding and continued support.

Yours sincerely,

The Club Management
Yau Yat Chuen Garden City Club

7 Cassia Road, Yau Yat Chuen, Kowloon, Hong Kong. ZF#/LHE X —H ERis-tik
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